IGCSE - Top in the World!

Congratulations to Madeline Choi on attaining the
Best in the World grade for English Literature in last

year’'s Cambridge IGCSE Examination. Madeline is

pictured here with her two IGCSE Literature teachers,
Mrs Michelle Liew and Mr Mick Hollis.

Madeline was presented with her certificate from
Cambridge International Assessments along with a
cheque of $200 from the PSP at Assembly on 8 May.
She is also a talented athlete and is our Deputy Head
Prefect in Charge of the Ambassadors this year.

ACS (International) students have achieved 20 Top in
the World awards in nine of the past 10 years.






